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YELLOW RANGER

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg
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BLACK RANGER

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg
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BLUE RANGER

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg
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PINK RANGER

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg
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RED RANGER 

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg
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GREEN RANGER

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg
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ZORDON

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg
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RITA REPULSA

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg
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LORD ZEDD

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg
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MEGAZORD

Cut along edge.

Fold body so one side overlaps 
the other; consider sizing body 
up to your egg before taping!

Tape inside of body, then tape 
head piece onto egg.

Double-sided tape

X-acto knife or scissors

Dyed Egg


